Ministry to the Military and Internationals <a href="www.MMiChurches.com">www.MMiChurches.com</a> is seeking a pastor for Covenant Presbyterian Church (CPC) <a href="http://www.okinawacovenant.org/">http://www.okinawacovenant.org/</a> of Okinawa, Japan. CPC has existed for over 20 years and ministers mostly to US Military members and their families, DoD civilians, and contractors, with some locals and internationals attending as well. CPC has over 40 in regular attendance, meets in a facility just minutes from 4 major US military bases and within 30 minutes of at least 2 other US bases.

The ideal candidate is a retired military member or active military Reserve member with at least 5 years of pastoral experience. We are looking for a pastor that will faithfully preach God's Word and will love those in his charge. Hospitality is an absolute-must as all military members are separated from their extended-family. The church becomes the family more than any Stateside church!

Base facilities are open to military ID card holders. Ability to speak the Japanese language is not required, but helpful in day-to-day shopping and communicating with the local population. Some fund-raising is required. However, the church has regular giving by its congregants. We hope to have the new pastor in place by January 2026.

Okinawa has warm and humid summers, but mild winters and almost no snow or ice. It is the same approximate latitude as south Florida. It is a popular tourist destination for many in Asia.

Contact: Chester Replogle, 803-972-1394

MMiDirectorPCA@gmail.com